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July 18th, 2025 
 
Terminal SMD PPTC Assembly Automation 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
                              
Littelfuse announces adding a fully automated assembly line to further improve production efficiency and 
capacity for Terminal SMD PPTC products. Current semi-automated assembly line will be maintained as 
back up production line to support the needed production plan.  
 
All products have completed thorough qualification. This fully automated assembly line has no impact to 
product’s original electrical parameters, dimension, quality, reliability and part numbers. Qualification data 
and samples are available upon request.  
 
This will be a rolling change, effective as of August 18th, 2025. 
Please refer to the following affected part number list and a picture of automation line 
 

 
 
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse sales office/representative if you have any questions. Thank you very 
much for your support and business.  
 
Best Regards 
Johnny Chang 
Director, Product Management 
Littelfuse, Inc. 


